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Thursday 16th January 2025 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
Within our school community, we have a group of parents/ carers who are promoting a Smartphone Free 
childhood for their children and have asked us to share with you a link to information about this.  
 
There have been references made to this in the media over recent months and case studies shared where 
some countries are banning Smartphones for children below the age of 14. Many secondary schools in 
Sheffield are also not allowing Smartphones on their premises. We too are a phone free school.  
 
We do recognise that there will be many different points of view on this issue, however if you would like to 
read more about this, please follow the link below. 
https://smartphonefreechildhood.co.uk/  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr W Allen 
 
 


